
2015 USED INSTRUMENT SALE 
 
 
Hi all, 
The date for the MPA’s Used Instrument Sale has been changed.  The sale will be at 
FWHS in the small gym on Saturday, September 19, from 8:30-12.00  If you have any 
instruments that you’d like to sell (consign) or donate, you can do so on Friday, 
September 18 between 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. in the gym as well. 
 
Please visit the Music Parents’ Association website at www.fairfieldmpa.org for more 
information and to download forms. 
 
Thanks so much! 
FPS Music Department 

  
Sara Hoefer 

7th grade Choral Director, Tomlinson Middle School 
Music Curriculum Coordinator, Fairfield Public Schools 
  
 

http://www.fairfieldmpa.org/

